
 

 

 

 

 

Safe Routes to School (SRtS) 

Task Force Meeting 

Monday, August 17, 2009 

 
 

 

In Attendance:  Tom Dawson, Sara Fogarty, Scott Kinmond, Mike Lancor, Carolyn Nelson, Les 

Smith, Julie Velie 

 

 

Mike Lancor called the meeting to order at 9:10 a.m. in the SAU Conference Room at Moultonborough 

Academy. 

 

Mike Izard, consultant with Lakes Region Planning Commission, (LRPC) did not arrive for the meeting.  

Those in attendance were able to reach Mike by phone and discovered that Mike did not have the 

meeting scheduled on his calendar.  A decision was made to continue the meeting with Mike 

participating by speakerphone.  Highlights of the discussion that took place are as follows: 

 

1. All routes within the geographic area of study (one mile for walkers; two miles for bikers) have 

been surveyed for “walkability” or bikeability”. 

 

2. Mike Izzard faxed to the SAU office a draft copy of the SRtS Field Review that included an 

introduction to the field assessments conducted on July 31 and August 2, walkability and 

bikeability observations, summary statements and draft recommendations.   

 

3. Members of the SRtS will need to finalize recommendations and develop  a proposal plan to 

address priorities for five areas: education, enforcement, encouragement, evaluation and 

engineering. 

 

Another meeting date needs to be established during which SRtS members will proceed with item #3 

above. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Michael Lancor, 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 


